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Estuarine Shoreline/Wetland Protection 

On July 13, 2023, Planning Director Deb Hill reported to the Planning Board that she had  worked 
with professional engineer Jonathan Hinkle of Greenman-Pedersen and coastal scientist Dr. Tracy 
Skrabal of the North Carolina Coastal Federation on the Stump Sound Watershed Protection and 
Restoration Plan. The plan was submitted to the North Carolina Division of Water Resources in late 
May.  

Mr. Hinkle  is  also working on a web-based plan to help the general public understand the plan 
better. It is currently in draft mode. When it is finished, she will send the members  a link. This plan 
lays out cost effective methods to improve and protect water quality in Stump Sound, to include 
waters, estuarine shoreline and wetlands within the Town’s boundary.  

As previously mentioned, New Hanover and the City of Wilmington have both adopted higher 
standards for protecting the estuarine shoreline and wetlands. She is in the process of  reviewing 
New Hanover’s Overlay and Special Purpose Districts contained in its updated UDO adopted this past 
January and comparing the Town’s existing regulations contained in both the Unified Development 
Ordinance, as well as the CAMA Land Use Plan.  

At our Planning Board meeting on August 10, she intends to have prepared recommendations for 
the Planning Board’s consideration to respond to the Board of Aldermen in their direction of 
increased protection of the wetlands.  










